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Happy 2018!! Welcome back to all our families!
We are hosting an amazing opportunity for our students this
year. We have Mr. Al Pichler a musical director that has
been working with our students since last fall and this
month to prepare for the “Oliver” production. We are e
transforming our school into a theatre site. We have been
waiting for three years to have this wonderful experience. cr.
Our PAC has raised and set money aside to support this
production. All students will be participating in the shows. /__/
Mr. Pichler has divided the performances into the Tuesday
cast and primary even numbered divisions on Tuesday and the Wednesday cast and
primary odd numbered divisions on the second day, Wednesday. We would like to
have our students make the commitment to attend on their designated night. The
performance is one hour and 20 minutes. We would like the students to stay for the
entire length of the performance, as this is a musical production that requires a
commitment by our students and audience guests, the disruption of students and guests
leaving will impact the outcome of the show. Thank you in advance for your support!

Ticket sales are limited to 4 per family until Tuesday January 23rd at a cost of $5.00
per ticket. Due to fire regulations everyone in attendance will require a ticket and chair;
this includes pre-schoolers (no sitting in laps). Please choose the performance that you
would like to attend. February 6", will showcase the even primary divisions:
10,12,14,16,18, 20 and February 7" will showcase the odd divisions 11,13,15,17,19.
See order form at the end of this newsletter and send it back to school with your
oldest child. Tickets will be sent home with your child.

A second order form will be posted on our website on Wednesday, January 24" th after
we determine the number of extra available tickets. During the second order, there will
be no restrictions and it will be first come-first served until we reach our maximum. No
tickets are needed for children taking part in the concert as they will be in their
classrooms or performing. For families wanting more than four tickets, this will be your
chance to purchase more. Doors will open 45 minutes before performance times so
come on time in order to get the best seats as the chairs will not be numbered and do
not correspond to the numbers on the tickets.

The shows will be February 6™ 12:30 pm and 6:30 pm performances and February 7"
12:30 pm and 6:30 pm performances. See you there!!



